
 
 

 
<Parish> Raises $XX for Catholic Charities Annual Appeal! 

 

Thanks to the generosity of XX parishioners at <Parish>, we have exceeded our parish goal by 

raising $XX for the 2021 Annual Appeal! We're thrilled that we reached XX% of our goal but that does 

not mean the Appeal is over.  

 

Every day, Catholic Charities sees an increase in requests for services and programs that are proven to 

transform lives. The need continues and we hope your support will also continue. Together, we can make 

a difference.  

Your Support at Work in Summit County 

Trish’s recovery journey began in 2006, but it wasn’t an 

easy one for her to start. She struggled with her addiction, 

but despite many setbacks, Trish was able to stay clean. In 

2019, Trish began working for Catholic Charities as a peer 

recovery support specialist at St John the Baptist Recovery 

Outreach Center in Akron where she assists others who are 

struggling with addiction. “Being a recovery coach is more 

than just empowering individuals and encouraging them and 

getting them from point A to point B. It's about helping them 

become self-sufficient and teaching them about the 

resources available in the community. And then connecting 

them with those resources and showing them how to use 

them,” says Trish.  

 

Without you, programs like these would not be possible and thousands of people would struggle to find 

help and hope. Thank you for making the success of the Catholic Charities Annual Appeal a priority at 

<Parish>!  

 

To make a donation, visit catholiccommunity.org/donate, text CCHOPE to 41444 or call (216) 696-

6525 x1049.  

 

https://www.facebook.com/CCSummitCounty

